
 
 
 
August 8, 2018 
 

Southern Area – Dallas District – North Texas Plant  
Temporary Closure 

 
 

 

Dallas District 
 
Update:  

 
Due to a chemical spill, BME acceptance and drop shipment services have been temporarily suspended at 

the following Processing Facility until Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. CST.  

 
 North Texas P&DC, 951 W Bethel Rd, Coppell TX 75099 

 

All Marketing & Periodical Mail Classes have been embargoed with no redirects. All Commercial First-Class 
Mail Drop Shipments will be redirected to the following facility. 

 
 Southern Area STC, 1717 W Airfield Dr. Ste. A, Dallas TX 75261             

 
### 

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service. 
-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
 

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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